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School No. 1 

Halloween Parade 

Native American Heritage Month 

On Tuesday, October 31, 
School No.1 celebrated 
with the fun tradition of 
holding a Halloween pa-
rade. The weather was 
great, students were ex-
cited, and it was great 
seeing all the parents, 
grandparents, friends, 
and other family mem-
bers joining in on all the 
festivities.  
I would like to extend a 
big thank you to Mr. Mon-
torio for being our desig-
nated School No.1 MC, 
Mr. Darrell DeLuise and 
Mr. Anthony Duffy our 
school custodians, and all 

the teachers, Paraprofes-
sionals, and school staff 
that helped make this a fun 
and safe experience for 
everyone.  

November is Native Amer-
ican Heritage Month, or as 
it is commonly referred to, 
American Indian and Alas-
ka Native Heritage Month. 
The month is a time to 
celebrate rich and diverse 
cultures, traditions, and 
histories and to 

acknowledge the important 
contributions of Native peo-
ple. Heritage Month is also 
an opportune time to edu-
cate the general public 
about tribes, to raise a gen-
eral awareness about the 
unique challenges Native 
people have faced both 

Athletes of the Month - 
October! 

 

 

Upcoming Events/
Important Dates 

Daylight Savings 
Time 

Nov.5 

Election Day - early 
Dismissal  

Nov.7 

No School - NJEA 
Convention 

Nov. 9 & 
10 

Elementary “Parent 
University” Night 

Nov 13 

Knight’s Tales 

School One Recycles 

This past month, the School 
No.1 Environmental Club start-
ed with our 4th graders. Each 
club meeting we will go around 
to collect the recycling each of 
the classrooms have collected, 
which includes paper, card-
board, plastic drink bottles, and 
cans. We bring the recycled 
materials outside to our larger 
recycling bin that is picked up by 
the town of Fort Lee once a 
week. This is a great way for our 
students to make a difference to 
our environment and keep it 

clean here at School One.  
Our recycling program at 
School One is a great way 
to encourage students to 
recycle at home as well, 
so please continue to en-
courage your child to recy-
cle at home as Fort Lee 
picks up recycling from 
your home or building 
once a week. 

historically and in the 
present, and the ways 
in which tribal citizens 
have worked to con-
quer these challenges. 
(ncai.org, October, 
2022) 


